14th February 2019  				   
					          
To 
THE EDITOR-IN-CHIEF
Sriwijaya Law Review
Indonesia

SUBJECT: SUBMISSION OF AN ARTICLE FOR PUBLICATION.

Dear Editor-in-chief

It is a great pleasure to submit my article on ‘Regulatory Issues on Raising Capital through Debentures by Public Companies in UK’ for review by the Editorial Board and subsequently for publication in your peer-reviewed journal: 
Title of Article
‘Regulatory Issues on Raising Capital through Debentures by Public Companies in UK’
Author
Mohammad Belayet Hossain

Ph.D. (candidate), School of Law, Universiti Utara Malaysia 
LL.M. in Commercial and Corporate Law (University of London, UK)
LL.B. (Hons.) (University of Northumbria, UK)
Diploma in Law (University of London, UK)


I would gratefully welcome any constructive comments regarding the above-mentioned article and look forward to hear from you at your earliest convenience.

Should you have any further query please do not hesitate to contact me.

Yours faithfully



Mohammad Belayet Hossain 
Universiti Utara Malaysia
Email: galib@ciu.edu.bd
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